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The DAB+ frequency auction was held at the turn of 2023 and 2024 and concluded
successfully.

All available block allocations were sold, and decisions on granting them were issued in January and
February 2024. The total price for all auction blocks amounted to CZK 79,325,000. Full auction
results are available in the press release titled “CTU has granted all block allocations for DAB” on
the CTU website; information on the launch of the auction can be found in the press release titled
“DAB+ radio frequencies now in auction”.
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